
*Based on CDPH guidance released July 12, 2021. CDPH will continue to assess conditions and will 
determine no later than Nov. 1, 2021 whether to update its universal mask requirement.     

According to the California Department of Public Health (CDPH), recent evidence indicates 

that in-person instruction can occur safely without a minimum physical distancing 

requirement when other mitigation strategies are implemented. 

As California schools plan for a complete return to in-person instruction for the 2021-22 

school year, universal masking and other Covid-19 mitigation strategies will be prioritized. 

Masking in school settings regardless of vaccination status*

WHEN OUTDOORS
Masks are optional 

for everyone.

WHEN INDOORS
Masks are required for students. 

Masks are required for adults 
when students are present. 

ON SCHOOL BUSES
Masks are required 

for everyone. 

2021-22

CLICK FOR COMPLETE 
GUIDANCE

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cdph.ca.gov%2FPrograms%2FCID%2FDCDC%2FPages%2FCOVID-19%2FK-12-Guidance-2021-22-School-Year.aspx%23.YOzGF24vNaQ.mailto&amp;data=04%7C01%7Cromeszaros%40kern.org%7C22a703d79e06427d776508d945870c0b%7C123ffe3b54c44a91a44dcf8a7361d099%7C0%7C0%7C637617268590606326%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&amp;sdata=IwvcFZV7MY%2Fwt77jkPOSxpyP5XoKjGTRuvl%2B0Mww2ME%3D&amp;reserved=0

